
CWA Local 4340 
 Mobilization 2010  

Merrick House Bargaining Update 

June 21, 2010 
 

 

After many meetings, we would like to report that we have reached a tentative 

agreement in contract negotiations with Merrick House. We took into account 

everyone’s input and have put together an agreement we feel does the most good 

possible for the members of this bargaining unit. 

 

We will have a contract explanation meeting this week on Thursday, June 24, 

2010 at 7:00 PM. This meeting will be at the Union Hall, 1400 E. Schaaf Road 

in Brooklyn Hts.  

 

We will provide draft copies of the contract under consideration, as well as bullet 

points showing each item that is different from the old contract. You will be 

given ample time to look over and ask questions about every change made.  

 

We need everyone to attend – if you need a ride, please ask either Michael 

Cook at x131 or Tressa Hunter at x101. Children are welcome if you cannot 

arrange babysitting.  

 

Directions: Take 176 South to Brookpark Ave. Turn Left on Brookpark. Turn 

Left on Tuxedo Ave. Turn Right on E. Schaaf Rd. Union Hall will be on your 

Left. 

  

This report will also be posted to our website, www.cwa4340.org, and your 

representatives can be reached by phone at 216-635-4340 on via email at 

mobilize4340@aol.com.  

 

Your Local 4340 Bargaining Committee 
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